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John Whiting
Tax Director
Office of Tax Simplification

G41
1 Horse Guards Road

London SW1A 2HQ

020 7270 6190

26 November 2012
Unapproved employee share schemes: Request for evidence on PAYE deadlines and penalties
Dear Sir or Madam,

We have recently had discussions with HMRC on PAYE deadlines and penalties. They acknowledge that for share incentive plans (SIP) there are difficulties meeting the PAYE deadlines and also recognise there may be difficulties with other types of share scheme. In order to add weight to any recommendation that the OTS makes in this area we would welcome evidence of specific circumstances (other than as a result of early payroll cut off) where employment related securities generally could not be reported in the correct month and the PAYE remitted to HMRC by 19th of the following month. 
In particular, we are seeking examples of companies being unable to meet the deadlines regularly (other than in exceptional circumstances) and/or when penalties have been issued. We should also like to hear about any appeals against penalties on the grounds of reasonable excuse and whether these were successful.

If you are able to provide any such evidence, please let the team know on the following email ots-ess@ots.gsi.gov.uk.
We thank you for your continued involvement and help in the OTS review.
Yours sincerely,
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John Whiting, OTS Tax Director

